
7.5.13 

 

ATTENTION: Senate Rules Chair & Members 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE:HB 3436 on 7.6.13 agenda 

 

Please spare Oregonians from yet another Bureaucrat Board which would be making Retirement 

savings and investment decisions. 

 

I think the Oregon Public has had sufficient financial pain inflicted by the PERS Board 

disastrous decisions that apparently can't be repealed by lawmakers. 

 

Ruth Bendl 10980 SW Muirwood Dr. Ptld OR 87225 

Ph. 503-644-0596 

 


